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Dear Contestants,

Congratulations! You guys have been selected to continue on to the next
round of Summer College Idol. You must attend the rehearsal tomorrow. It
will begin at 9 pm and will be held on the 3rd floor of Noyes in the
Multipurpose Room. Please be prompt.

Before we meet again tomorrow, there are a few things that you guys will
need to know before you show up.

*You will need to have two pieces/songs/performances prepared. There will
be two rounds and you cannot perform the same piece twice. Remember to
save the best for last but you want to get the audience hooked on your
performance the first time you step on stage.

*Be sure to choose a song that suits your voice, your style, and also
remember to choose a piece that you think the audience will be receptive
to when you perform.

*No lipsyncing. Try and find your song without the lyrics. If you can't
find your song without words, don't worry, that's okay. Just try and
perform over the pre-recorded lyrics.

*Be prepared, whatever that entails and is specific to your performance.

*Be patient tomorrow during rehearsal. Bring snacks, a book to read,
whatever. Things might take longer or shorter than expected.

*And last but not least, BE CONFIDENT! You guys were chosen because the
judges felt you had what it takes. Be confident in yourself and people
will be confident in you. You are all great. No need to be nervous.

Now, if you guys have any questions, comments, concerns, don't hesitate to
contact me. Thank you all for you time and participation. I will see you
all tomorrow at rehearsal.

Nancy Oyedele
Judge, Summer College Idol
RCA, Class of 1917 Hall
Class of 2007


